
 
Act 158 is the statewide high school graduation requirement that 
affects your child – and it’s never too early to plan for graduation!  
Please attend this meeting to discuss your child’s progress. Your 
involvement will help us better support our vision to nurture and 
empower all students to become career and/or college ready.

WILLIAM PENN SCHOOL DISTRICT

Innovation. Opportunity. Success.

Parents who sign in for this conference will receive one extra 
credit/homework pass. Prizes will be raffled off for attendees. 

Graduation
Act 158

Thursday, April 27  6:30 – 7:30 pm  
Penn Wood High School Green Avenue Campus Auditorium 

100 Green Ave, Lansdowne, PA 19050 
 

QUESTIONS? PLEASE CONTACT THE MAIN OFFICE AT 610-284-8080

PARENT NIGHT

PENN WOOD  
HIGH SCHOOL


